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Requirements for Surplus Lines Approval in Virginia for an Alien Insurer 

Section 524 of the Nonadmitted and Reinsurance Reform Act (NRRA) of 2010 became effective 
on July 21, 2011.  The Federal Act provides for the automatic approval of a nonadmitted insurer 
domiciled outside of the United States if the insurer is listed on the Quarterly Listing of Alien 
Insurers maintained by the International Insurers Department (IID) of the National Association 
of Insurance Commissioners (NAIC).  Therefore, insurers appearing on the Quarterly Listing of 
Alien Insurers are deemed approved in Virginia.   

The Bureau of Insurance no longer maintains a listing of approved alien surplus lines insurers in 
Virginia separate from the Quarterly Listing of Alien Insurers maintained by the International 
Insurers Department of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners.  

All questions relating to the approval of surplus lines insurers in Virginia should be directed to: 

Gayle Henderson
Office Supervisor
Bureau of Insurance
(804) 371-9869
(804) 371-9511 Facsimile
Gayle.Henderson@scc.virginia.gov
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